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; ' Docket: :50-267-,-

Public Service Company of Colorado
ATTN: 0. R. Lee, Vice President

Electric Production
P.O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F FORT ST. VRAIN QA PROGRAM FOR OPERATIONS SUBMITTED
PER 10 CFR PART'50.54(a)

Gentlemen:

We have received your letter of June 27, 1984, transmitting the current
description of the quality assurance program that Public Service Company of
Colorado is implementing for the Fort St. Vrain project as required by 10 CFR
Part 50.54(a).

-This'is not an acceptance letter pursuant to 10 CFR Part 50.54(a) as the
current-description of your program is still undergoing review. You will
receive a letter from this office when our review is complete. If questions
arise during our review process, we will contact you for their resolution.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
E. H. Johnson

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
D. W. Warembourg, Nuclear Production

Manager
Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Station
P.O.' Box 368
Platteville, Colorado 80651

J. Gahm, Quality Assurance Manager
(same address)

bec distrib. by RIV:
RPB1 Resident Inspector J. Collins, RA

;RPB2 Section Chief (SP&ES)
TPB P. Wagner, RPB1 R. Denise, DRS&P
RIV File D. Powers, RPB1
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